[image: image1.emf]
Volume XIV, Number 3, September, 2010
	Chicago Rubber Group Technical Meeting

 

Thursday, September 23rd, 2010 at
at

The Doubletree
 

75 West Algonquin Road
Arlington Heights, IL  60005

847-364-7600

 

Registration 3:30

Program 4:00 PM

Social Hour 6:00 PM

Dinner 7:00 PM
Guest Speakers

Karen Sy-Laughner – Lord Corporation

Bill Hyde – CMAI

(3rd Speaker To Be Announced)

Presentation Theme:  The Economy
 
To View More About the Guest Speakers, and Download the Dinner Reservation Form, Go to our Homepage:
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org
In This Issue of the Newsletter…

· Meeting Announcement

· President’s Message

· Donation Appeal
· Rubber Division ACS Report

· Scholarship and Educational Awards Update

· Harold Stark Memorial Scholarship Application

· Robert Kann Educational Award Nomination Form

· Golf Outing Summaries and Donors Lists

· CRG Election Reminder
· 2011 Donation Appeal

· 2011 Membership Renewal

· 2011 Newsletter Advertisement Request

	President’s Message

I would like to remind everyone that the 178th RDACS Rubber Expo and Technical Meeting will be held this October 12th to the 14th at the Frontier Airlines Center in Milwaukee, WI.  Please visit their website at www.rubber.org for further information and registration.  Included in this RDACS event will be a job fair on Thursday, October 14 between 9:00 am and 11:00 am.  If you are interested in volunteering and helping Tim Day to support this successful event please contact him at tim@chemrep.com.

I would like to thank Mike Szymborski and again Tim Day for their efforts in organizing another summer of successful Chicago Rubber Group Golf Outings.  Outings both at Indian Lakes and at Hawk's View were well attended.  This year's CRG Chicago outing was the first time that we had joined the technical session with the golf outing.  Even though there was low attendance, the technical meeting on silicone rubber, it was very well received.  Those that attended felt it was a benefit to the day and encouraged us to continue with this format.

I would also like to, again, congratulate Mark Hlinak for his outstanding work with the Chicago Rubber Group.  The CRG Board presented a plaque to him during announcements at the CRG Chicago Golf Outing.  The plaque was presented in appreciation for his fine efforts in coordinating all the endeavors of the Board of Directors, the Rubber Course and for his contributions to the website in addition to his newsletter editor efforts. 

Finally, as always, I would like to thank the Board members for their participation.  Again, please email me at andy@abchem.com with your suggestions for the Rubber Group and technical presentations.  Your contributions are greatly appreciated.  I hope to see you all at the technical meeting on September 23rd.  

Andy Bobowski, President, The Chicago Rubber Group, Inc.
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	2010 CRG Executive Board

President

Andy Bobowski
AB Chemical
Vice President

Richard Alt

Acme Machell

Treasurer

Mike Amis

American Phoenix Mixing
Secretary

Howard Robbins
Tumpeer Chemical
Past President

Carl N. Caputo

American Chemet 
Rubber Division Area Director

Leonard Thomas
Manufacturer Directors

Dean Denny
Lavelle Industries
Jimmy Neal
Dyna-Mix
Bill King
Consultant
Supplier Directors

Mark Guzzaldo

Harwick Standard Distribution
Rick Davies

Preferred Rubber
Richard Strong

Polymerics, Inc.
Editor / Webmaster
Mark Hlinak

RotaDyne
Membership Chair

Paul Stoeck

Trostel Ltd.
Parliamentarian / 
Registered Agent
Linda Kapsa -- Retired

Historian / Education Chair
Ron Coia – Retired
Necrology

Paul Miller – Retired

Golf Outing Committee

Mike Szymborski

Trostel Ltd.

Tim Day
ChemRep
Tim Peterschmidt

 Barton Solvents


	Donation Appeal
The Chicago Rubber Group would like to thank the companies that donated to the May Technical Meeting in Lake Geneva, WI.
The help of both suppliers and manufacturers enables us to maintain our scholarships, education awards, the Basics of Rubber Technology course, the Golf Outings, and other interesting programs.
Please forward donations for the September meeting in a suggested amount of $50.00 to:

Mike Amis

CRG Treasurer

American Phoenix Mixing

21305 Dunham Road

Harvard, IL  60333

…Or Make your Donation Online Using a Credit Card on Our Payments Page:

http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/payments.htm
2011 Donation Appeal

Please make your 2011 Annual Donation to the CRG today by going to http://www.chicagourbbergroup.org/donations.htm.  Learn how to donate and what your donation means to not only the CRG, but also to you and your company.
Joining Our Group and Renewing Your Membership
Begin or renew your membership for 2011 today by visiting our Membership Page.  The deadline for membership renewal is January 31st, 2010.
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/membership.htm
Scholarship Update
The CRG is now accepting applications for the 2011 Harold Stark Memorial Scholarship, and nominations for the Robert Kann Education Award.  Click the link below to find out more and to download the application / nomination forms.
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/scholarships.htm 
	CRG Election Reminder
The results of this year’s CRG Executive Board Election will be announced at the September technical meeting during dinner announcements.  If you have not yet cast your ballot, you can download a ballot and follow the directions therein to vote as long as your ballot is in by Wednesday, September 15th, 2010.  Click below to download a ballot, and then follow the directions on the ballot to cast your vote.
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/election_ballot.doc 

Renew or Begin your Newsletter Advertisement
Further help our group by placing your business card-sized advertisement in this newsletter, and on our website.  You can download the newsletter ad form from the link below, or email Mark Hlinak at mhlinak@rotadyne.com for more information.
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/newsletter_ad_form.pdf
Rubber Division ACS Update – 178th Technical Meeting to be Held in Milwaukee
The 178th ACS Rubber Division Technical Meeting and Rubber Expo will be held in Milwaukee from October 12th through the 14th.  The Chicago Rubber Group is a proud sponsor of this event and would like to remind the membership that this event will include a job fair on October 14th.  The meeting will be held at the Frontier Airline Center in Milwaukee.  Please visit http://www.rubber.org/178th-technical-meeting to make your reservations today.
Leonard Thomas, CRG Area Director has also posted his report up on the CRG Website for your information.  Please click the link below to see Leonard’s report.  
http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/RDACS.htm
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Glen Pari
President

1251 Unit D Humbracht Cr.
Bartlett, IL 60103

Glen.Glenwood@foxvalley.net



   

2010 Golf Outings Recap
	CRG Chicago Golf Outing

The Chicago Outing was held at Hilton’s Indian Lakes Resort on Thursday, July 22nd.   Ninety six golfers were in attendance, ninety of whom stayed for dinner.  This Outing also had a technical session associated with it prior to the shotgun start, of which there were only 10 in attendance to take in the presentation from Ken Kemerer of Wacker Silicones (Sil-Mix).  Despite the low attendance, the CRG will likely be keeping this format for 2011.  Special thanks to Ken for putting on a very informative presentation on silicone.  As always, Mike Szymborski continues to do a fine job with this outing and we thank him immensely for his efforts.  Here is a list of companies that donated to the CRG Chicago Golf Outing this year:

AB Chemical

Akrochem

American Chemet

American Gasket

American Phoenix

Asbury Graphite

Barton Solvents

Cabot Corporation

Cancarb

ChemRep

Chemspec

Custom Rubber Molders

Daikin America

Dyneon

Dyna Mix

Flow Polymers

Hallstar

Harwick Standard Distribution

HB Chemical

Maplan / Starlinger

Lanxess

MF Cachat

Neville Chemical

Nilan Tool and Mold

Polyonics

Portage Precision Polymers

Rahco Rubber

Sid Richardson Carbon Company

Solvay Solexis

Stemaco

The Plaza Group

Trostel, Ltd.

Tumpeer Chemical

US Zinc

Wacker Silicones

Zeon Chemicals


	CRG Wisconsin Golf Outing

The CRG Wisconsin Golf Outing made a comeback in 2010 and was held on August 24th, 2010 at Hawk’s View Golf Club in Lake Geneva, WI.  Tim Day from ChemRep stepped up as the new Golf Chair for this event and did a fine job in its organization and execution.  A special thank you goes out to Tim for his contribution to the golf committee.  This year’s outing had a total of 54 golfers.  Next year’s CRG Wisconsin outing will again be held at Hawk’s view on Wednesday, August 17th, 2011.  Here is a list of companies that donated to the 2010 CRG Wisconsin Golf Outing:

American Chemet
ChemRep

Dow Chemical

Dyneon, LLC

EZ-Kote, Inc.

Hallstar

Harwick Standard Distribution

Lanxess

Lord Corporation

Midwest Engineering Associates

Wacker Silicones (Sil-Mix)

Trostel Polymer Compounding Division

Zeon Chemicals

Struktol (AB Chemical)

Please visit our Annual Golf Outings Page for more information at:

http://www.chicagorubbergroup.org/golf_outings.htm
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Herman Grabenstetter %
President / CE.

1215 National Avenue
Addison, IL. 60101 630-543-7114 x14
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Northeast Illinois and the Location of The Doubletree of Arlington Heights
75 West Algonquin Road
Arlington Heights, IL  60005

http://doubletree1.hilton.com/en_US/dt/hotel/CHIARDT-Doubletree-Hotel-Chicago-Arlington-Heights-Illinois/directions.do#localmap
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